
Trails Committee
In 2001, our community came together
with a vision to create a walking and
biking trail system that would connect
all communities in and around
Annandale. Through grant funding from
the federal government, cooperation of
our neighbors and donations from the
community, the first step towards this
vision is being installed this spring. This
off-road trail segment will give our
community a safe and peaceful path
between the Southbrook and Triplett
Farms Communities. This new trail
segment will later be joined together by
other new and existing trail segments to
intertwine our Annandale area.

Because of federal deadlines, the trail
segment must be completed by spring
2009. Right now we are seeking
$50,000 to complete this first section of
the trail and to provide the local match
required by the federal grant. You can
help make this happen by providing a
contribution to the trails. Join us in
building trails for Annandale, one
segment at a time!

Southbrook

Triplett
Farms

Paved Bike/Walking Path at the
back of the Carlson / LaTour
properties

Here is my trails contribution
Is a non-profit organization

Your donations are tax
deductable.

Please mail your contribution to ACT, PO Box 596
Annandale, MN 55302

If you have any questions about the project, please call Renee
Cardarelle at 320-296-1840, chair of the trails committee or Mark
Casey at Annandale City Hall  .

Bike Trail Project • Spring 2009 Southbrook to Triplett Farms

Name

Address

City                                                 State                                      Zip

Donations of $250 and over will receive a tax receipt by mail.

$25 Walking Level
$50 Running Level
$100 Biking Level
$______Other Amount

Request
Tax Receipt

“We are dedicated to the development of an extensive trail system in and
around the Annandale area that will provide for the health, safety, and
recreation needs of the community.”


